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Port of Melbourne

The Essential Services Commission welcomes the Port of Melbourne’s withdrawal of its rebalancing

application.

The commission consulted on the port’s application over four weeks from December 2020 until 1

February. During this process, a host of issues were raised by stakeholders which led to a series of

discussions with the Port of Melbourne over recent weeks and ultimately, resulted in withdrawal of the

application.

The commission notes the port’s commitment to providing further opportunities to port users and other

stakeholders to contribute to the process.

Given the ongoing nature of this process we will not be making any further comment at this time.

For general enquiries

Phone: (+61 3) 9032 1300 or 1300 664 969

Email: reception@esc.vic.gov.au

You can also find us on X (formerly Twitter), Facebook and LinkedIn.

For VEU enquiries

tel://+61390321300
tel://1300664969
mailto:reception@esc.vic.gov.au
https://twitter.com/EssentialVic
https://www.facebook.com/EssentialVic
https://www.linkedin.com/company/essential-services-commission/


Phone: (+61 3) 9032 1310 or submit a contact form.

For media enquiries

If you have a media enquiry, please contact:

Email: media@esc.vic.gov.au 

Phone: (+61) 437 677 385

Subscribe

Visit our newsletters page to subscribe to receive email updates from us.
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Port of Melbourne tariff rebalancing application review 2021

(, )

Download this statement as a PDF

(pdf, 96.59 KB)

To learn more, visit www.esc.vic.gov.au

tel://+61390321310
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